
Newsletter of Summerhill Care Home

- Edition of Nov 16, 2024 -

Welcome to November's Newsletter, apologies for the lateness, December
has been a busy month with all the Christmas decorations and planning.
November was a packed month with entertainment and remembering those
we have lost with our special remembrance service.
We also celebrated some 90th birthdays, along with the usual activities of
music, arts and craft and inviting outside companies in.

Greetings



We always enjoy a visit from little
movers- the children are such a joy.
Derek always gets stuck in! 

We had a clothes shop come and
visit, this is a chance for residents
to look through clothes and get a
shopping experience , and
everyone appeared to have a
fabulous time, even the staff
enjoyed the clothes. Some of our
residents bought new clothes for
Christmas, and our Joan bought
something for her Granddaughter
wedding. 
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We all enjoyed the fabulous Sam
singing, she sings all the tunes from
yesteryear and we have a fab sing
along, and even Isabel will get up
and have a boogie .

All the residents love Jessie coming to visit, they all enjoy a cuddle and you
can see their faces light up when she comes

Newsletter of Nov 16, 2024 3



We had a full house for our
remembrance service, we were
joined by Annette who made a
special visit for the occasion from St
Michael’s in Alnwick. The residents
enjoyed making Poppies and
colouring in the pictures for our
display to remember and reflect on
those lost. 
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We will be cerebrating Kathleen’s 100th birthday next month with an
afternoon tea, her Son will be travelling from Australia to celebrate
with her. 

Kathleen’s 100th birthday ...

We have our Christmas Party on the 22nd December, starting at 2pm.
We will be joined by Sam doing a singing set and also a first time
singer Seven Swales, followed by a fabulous buffet - we will also be
drawing tickets for our raffle - Have you bought your tickets? we have
some amazing prizes.

We will be joined by David , our own Broadway singer on News Eve
for an afternoon singalong and to celebrate the New Year in.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued
support over the last year, and from us all at Summerhill Care Home
we wish you a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.

Upcoming events
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